
Are you in DCF and age 18+?
Are you losing your DCF benefi ts?

Did you get an 800 form from DCF?
Are you being discharged from DCF?

You are not alone. We can help.

Our help is free.
We are lawyers who can help youth 

age 18+ try to keep their DCF benefi ts. 

Call us right away if your case worker says 
you are getting an “800 Notice” from DCF. 
That notice means no more help with rent and bills, 

no more case management, no more educational funding.

After talking with you, we can help resolve issues with DCF 
and, if needed, represent you at your DCF hearing so you can 

keep your benefi ts.

Contact Stacy Schleif
Call 860.570.5327 ext. 223 or email sschleif@cca-ct.org


